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BOARD OF HEALTH 

CEMETERY REGULATIONS FOR MUNICIPAL AND PRIVATE CEMETERIES 

 

ADOPTED BY UNANIMOUS VOTE DURING AUGUST 23, 2016 BOARD OF HEALTH PUBLIC 

MEETING. ALL BOARD MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE. THESE REGULATIONS WERE USED 

FOR THE EXPANSION OF WALDRON CEMETERY IN 1997-98 AND, HAVING SET A 

PRECEDENCE, WILL BE USED FOR ALL CEMETERIES GOING FORWARD. 

 

1. Applicant must be the owner of the property. 

2. Clearance from DEP and Conservation must be obtained. 

3. Deep hole testing must be performed on the property. 

4. The finish grade of the area must be 6 feet above the water table prior to the issuance of the 

permit by the Board of Health. 

5. There will be a 100' buffer zone to all property lines and wetlands. 

6. Vaults and coffins will be used for keeping and ease of perpetual care. 


